
I strongly urge you to oppose SB 769. The majority of voters in Oregon have already opposed this issue - 
twice. I stand with my fellow Oregonians in opposiƟon of the hunƟng of cougars with hounds and wish 
to keep their current protecƟons in place. Please do not allow this bill to move forward for the few who 
wish to see it pass.   

 

Heather Bulthuis 

Milwaukie, Oregon 


